
In 2015, Alcohol & Drug Recovery Centers (ADRC) of Hartford (now InterCommunity, Inc.) received funding for exterior 
projects and HVAC work at two of its residential programs located in Hartford.  One of the programs, Coventry House, is 
a 10-bed residential program for substance-abusing pregnant and post-partum women which allows mothers to bring up 
to two existing children into the treatment facility to avoid disruption of the family unit. Empowerment, self-esteem, 
abstinence and independence are addressed. The typical length of stay is four to six months.  All of the windows in this 
building were replaced and a new heating and air conditioning system was installed.  Here are some pictures of the 
windows: 
 
 

                                                             
 
 
The second program is the Recovery House.  This 58-bed program offers short-term housing for men and women with 
substance use and other co-occurring disorders who are waiting for another level of care or sober housing. The Recovery 
House offers a safe and structured living facility that allows for clients to participate in intensive outpatient treatment, 
life skills training groups, vocational services, AA and NA meetings, and other programs. The goal is to provide a 
supportive and sober transitional living environment for individuals who seek a positive sense of direction toward their 
recovery.  Clients can stay at the Recovery House anywhere from one day up to three months.  Most clients come to the 
Recovery House after being discharged from a detoxification center or a residential treatment center.  The Recovery 
House replaced and improved entrances to the building and most of the sidewalks.  It also replaced the elevator and 
added air conditioning to the first floor of the building.  Here are some pictures of the sidewalks and main entrance 
improvements: 
 

                           
 


